



Website: www.henrychadwick.staffs.sch.uk E-mail: office@henrychadwick.staffs.sch.uk



16th September 2024

Dear Mums, Dads and Carers,

Phonics Lesson

Usually at this time of year, we like to invite parents in to school to attend a Phonics workshop but this year we thought we would try something different.

We would like to invite you in to the Early years' classroom to work alongside your child during their phonics lesson so that you can see the learning that takes place.

Mrs Jane, will meet with you first to explain what you can expect to see, how the learning progresses and then you can spend 20-30 minutes in the classroom with your child as Mrs Walsh delivers their usual phonics lesson. You will be able to see how we teach new sounds as well as how we help them read and spell new words. We hope you will find this informative and give you the knowledge and confidence to support your child with their reading and writing at home.

This 'Learn with Me' workshop will take place at **9am on Monday 14**th **October** and will last approximately 45 minutes.

Due to the size of the classroom, we are asking that only one adult per child attends the workshop.

We look forward to seeing you there.

Mrs Jane, Mrs Walsh and the EYFS team.